
    

ATLANTIC AVENUE SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS 
Atlantic Avenue between Georgia Avenue and Logan Street 
PROJECT#:  HWD10105   BOROUGH:  BROOKLYN DATE:  July 07,  2018 

 WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
Atlantic Avenue between Norwood Avenue to Logan 
Street.  
 

Monday, July 07, 2018 – Friday, July 13, 2018  
(Each Day)   
 

7:00am for 8 hours 
 

WHY IS MY WATER BEING TURNED OFF? A water shutdown is necessary to facilitate the installation of a 20” water main 
in conjunction with the Atlantic Avenue Safety Improvements Project. It will occur at/or about 7:00 am and last 
for approximately eight (8) hours, weather and field conditions permitting. On occasion, this work may be 
completed earlier and water service restored. You will receive a 24hr notice daily until work is completed, 
confirming water main interruptions. PLEASE LOOK FOR A CONFIRMATION NOTICE. 

  SOME THINGS TO REMEMBER: 

The DDC recommends that you shut  
off the water main valve in your house/building 
in order to avoid problems that may 
occur/when sediment enters or is released 
from your plumbing. 
 
You are asked to shut off all WATER-COOLED 
appliances, which may include air conditioners, 
etc. 
 
Once water service is returned, turn  
the main house valve back on and  
flush the system by running your faucets to 
sinks and tubs for about  
15 to 30 minutes.  
 

If you have any questions, concerns,  
or would like to learn more about  
the DDC Project, please call the 
Community Construction Liaison (CCL) 
Tonia Walker, at 929-251-8127 
or visit the NYC DDC web site at 
www.nyc.gov/ddc.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen 
conditions (weather, field conditions, 
etc.) it may become necessary to 
change some scheduled work locations 
and operations. 
 
 

Field Office: Field Office: 2588 Atlantic 
Avenue 3rd FL, Brooklyn, NY 11207 
Office #: 347-663-2679 
Fax #: 973-465-0911 
E-Mail: hwd10105ccl@gmail.com 
 
If you have any questions  
about the NYC water quality, please 
contact the NYC Department of 
Environmental Protection (NYC DEP). 
 
For more information on the health 
impacts of lead please go to: 
www.cdc.gov/nceh/lead/leadinwater/ 
default.htm 

WATER SHUT-OFF NOTIFICATIONS:   
In addition to a 72-hour Advisory, a prior 24-
hour notification will be distributed / posted to 
any / all affected locations(s). 

 

 

http://www.nyc.gov/ddc

